
Phasing Out American Express
International Apply For Card 

With Global Apply for Card (GAFC) now well-established
and widely used in the United Kingdom, the time has come

to phase out International Apply for Card (IAFC).

 This Will Happen In Two Phases:

Programme Administrators using IAFC will see a static 
message about the upcoming changes while continuing to 
have full access to IAFC. The static message will be posted 
on the IAFC screen in mid to late January. 

Phase 1

Advance notice of at least 

90 DAYS

Card applications will be managed on one centralised 
platform: GAFC.

This will provide the Programme Administrator with one 
seamless destination to initiate, send, track, and approve 
all digital Card applications across multiple markets. 

Thereafter

IAFC will be completely

PHASED OUT

Phase 2

IAFC will then be 
available for a further

90 DAYS
IN VIEW MODE To edit access keys, create new access keys, 

or initiate new applications, Programme 
Administrators will need to use GAFC. All UK 
clients who use IAFC will automatically
be given access to GAFC, if not already.

Programme Administrators will find their 
active IAFC access keys in GAFC, ready for use. 
We will automatically migrate their access 
keys before IAFC View Mode starts. 

During this phase Programme Administrators 
will be able to use IAFC to view and approve 
applications already initiated on IAFC. 
All other IAFC capabilities will be turned o�.  


